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Hello! 

As we come to the end of another busy and exciting year at 

Heathlands we thought we’d take this opportunity to say 

thanks to everyone involved with Heathlands. We wish you all 

a peaceful and happy festive period and we look forward to 

bringing you more exciting news next year! 

 
 

Thank you! 

 

What makes Heathlands so special is the input of so many different 

people. We would like to say a great big thank you to all our staff, 

volunteers, friends, members and supporters. It’s your hard work and 

generosity that makes Heathlands what it is. 

 

Donations 

 

We aim to offer a wide variety of activities to our members here at 

Heathlands and one of the things that allows us to offer this variety 

is the generous donations of materials and equipment we receive 

from individuals and organisations. This year we’ve been lucky 

enough to receive a whole host of goodies so thank you to you all! 

 

In the Art and Textiles department we’ve been very lucky this year. 

Cumberland Embroiderers Guild members gave us lots of lovely 

fabrics as well as some ribbons, beads and buttons. The Eden 

Workshop in Penrith also gave us lots of fabric and very generously 

donated money to us as well. Keswick Pencil Museum made a very 

generous donation of watercolour paper and a great assortment of 

pencils when our Photography group went to visit. We’ve also had 

lots of donations from individuals which we’ve been using to great 

effect in our projects.  

 

 

Festive Opening 
 

We will be closed on the 

following days: 

 

Tuesday 25th December 

Wednesday 26th December 

Tuesday 1st January 

 
 

 
Ashley and Alan with 

donations from Carlisle Food 

bank 

 

 
Donations from Keswick Pencil 

Museum 
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Our new Gaming groups have also received some very exciting 

donations including a Wii and Xbox360 consoles from the 

Treasurer of the Rockcliffe Centre. 

 

Carlisle Foodbank have been helping out our Kitchen teams 

with donations of food which we’ve all been enjoying! 

 

Thank you to everyone for their kindness and generosity, it really 

does make a huge difference to us.  

 

Festive Happenings 

 

As well as being grateful this season we’ve been busy cooking 

and stitching up a Festive storm! Our kitchen groups have been 

working hard as always making festive offerings and our OCN 

Seasonal Crafts group have made this fabulous advent 

calendar to help us count down to the big day. Well done guys!  

 

 
 

Christmas Advent Calendar made by our OCN Seasonal Crafts 

group 

 

However you celebrate we wish you all a very Happy Festive 

Season and a peaceful and happy New Year! 

 

More news next year! 

Filo cheese and onion quiches made 

by our fabulous kitchen team 

 
A detail from our Advent calendar 

 

 

 
A detail from our Advent calendar 
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